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April 10, 2025 
 
Sent via email  
 
Re: City of Brampton Federal Election Priorities 
 
Dear candidate,  

 

I write to you today to highlight the importance of this election to the City of Brampton and our 

residents. Recently, the population of Brampton has surpassed Mississauga for the first time 

since our municipalities were incorporated. This means Brampton is now the seventh-largest 

city in Canada. This is a testament to the rapid growth our city continues to experience with 

Brampton’s population reaching one million residents in the coming years. Our population 

growth and our young, well-educated workforce represent an incredible opportunity, but not 

without significant challenges.  

 

Our City Council is united and focused on building a prosperous, healthy, safe, sustainable, and 

successful community. The federal government is an integral partner for the City of Brampton. 

The funding and policy decisions by the Government of Canada are crucial elements in our 

journey of building a successful city. Brampton looks to the federal government to help advance 

our growth priorities and improve the quality of life for all Brampton residents. 

 

Over the last several years, Brampton has worked collaboratively with the federal government to 

move the needle on several long-standing challenges and pressing issues we face as a city and 

a country.  

 

I look forward to welcoming each of you to City Hall to share with you some of the incredible 

opportunities our city has in front of us and to sign our pledge to support Brampton’s federal 

priorities on health care, transit, housing and public safety. Together we can build an even 

brighter future.  

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Patrick Brown, Mayor of Brampton 
 
Website: City of Brampton | 2025 Federal Election | Brampton Priorities 

https://www.brampton.ca/EN/City-Hall/Relations/Pages/Federal-Election.aspx

